



The students and staff of Kala-Bhavana are organizing a memorial meeting to pay respects to **Prof. K. G. Subramanyan** (*Mani da*) who passed away on the 29th of June 2016 at Baroda.

The memorial meeting will be held at 11am on the 13th of August, 2016 at Kala-Bhavana. Do join us in remembering him.

An exhibition of his works will also open on the same day at Nandan, Kala-Bhavana, and it will remain open till the 16th of August 2016, from 10 am to 1.00 pm and from 2.30 to 5.30 pm on all working days.



Principal Kala-Bhavana Visva-Bharati,Santiniketan